Dear Marco Men's Club Members

Sign up now for the March Marco Men's club meeting which will be held at Mackle Park
on Tuesday, March 9 at 11 AM. The meeting will be held under the covered basketball
court and feature Larry Kalkstein will speak on "cool cities" - How new materials and
their application for homes and other structure decrease the need for energy. A
complimentary lunch will feature Publix subs and sodas.

For those who wish to join the meeting but not attend in person, the MMC will broadcast
this meeting using our Zoom account.

Here is the link to join the meeting:
https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/87240220863?pwd=NUJZU2dkRHZESnItROFqSDFYbXYrdz09
If you need more information, CLICK HERE

In order to attend in person, you will need to send a check for $5 to:
Jerry Swiacki

667 Thrush Ct.

Marco Island, FL 34145

The cut off date is Saturday, March 6, 2021.

In addition you will need to sign this waiver and either return it to me with the check or
bring it with you to the meeting. If you have previously signed a waiver for Mackle Park,
you do not need to sign another copy.

Mackle Park Waiver
Masks must be worn and safe distance seating will be provided by Mackle Park.

Follow this link to visit the Clubs website.

We hope to see many of you at the meeting,

Jerry Swiacki
President



